
From: Mark Terry [mailto:mark@terryfirm.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 2:07 PM 
To: Information Collection 
Subject: 0651-0079 comment 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
In response to the October 9, 2015 Notice by the Commerce Department on 
International Work Sharing, please see my comments below.  
 
We are providing comments on whether the proposed collection of information is 
necessary for the proper performance of the functions of the agency, including 
whether the information shall have practical utility.  
 
As a patent attorney located in Miami, Florida, I have a large docket of foreign 
applications before the Japanese and Korean Patent Offices. In my opinion, 
exchanging search results following concurrent searches provides examiners with 
a comprehensive set of art before them at commencement of examination, and 
therefore results in high quality examinations and first office actions on the 
merits. 
 
Sincerely,                                                                            
 
Mark Terry 

Reg’d Patent Attorney | Board Certified Specialist | Website: www.terryfirm.com 

phone: 786.443.7720 | fax: 786.513.0381 | email: mark@terryfirm.com  

801 Brickell Av. Ste. 900, Miami, FL 33131 
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